
 

 

Saturday 13
th

 May 2017   

2pm - 5.30 pm.        

OPEN WORKSHOP FOR  

RECORDER PLAYERS 

Run by South Staffs Branch of the Society of Recorder Players (SRP) 

conducted by ALYSON LEWIN. 

WHO CAN COME?  All recorder players are welcome to join this open 

workshop.  

WHAT WILL WE BE DOING?   We will be working on a variety of ensemble 

pieces from Renaissance fantasias to modern compositions and arrangements, 

a mixed bag of genres and styles!   

WHAT DO I NEED TO BRING? - your own instrument/s (large recorders will be 

especially welcome) and a labelled music-stand. Music will be provided. 

CAN I COME & LISTEN?  YES, please do! 

WHAT WILL IT COST?  Nothing to come and play/listen; Refreshments 

provided at a small charge.   

WHERE?   Oddfellows Hall, 17, Greengate Street, 

  Stafford ST16 2HP  

part of STAFFORD MUSIC FESTIVAL 2017 

 


